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President’s Column 	
  

 
Dear	
  WOW	
  Members:	
  
	
  
Angela Lawrence’s Applique After Hours 
quilts proved to be a brightly colored 
feast for the eyes during the cold, dark 
days of February.  What talent she has.  

I observed a brisk business at her pattern table during the 
break and I wondered how many “Applique After Hours” 
quilts that we might see at the WOW Quilt Show in 
October!  I hope we see lots!	
  
 I am amazed at the many facets of quilting; there 
truly is something for everyone.  I subscribe to the 
equilter.com newsletter, where LuAnn Rubin posts photos 
of quilt shows that she attends around the world!  
Recently she shared photos of a quilt show in Japan and 
another show – a modern quilt show – called QuiltCon, 
which was a real treat as well.  In my email box alone this 
week there was representation from vintage reproduction 
quilts, traditional quilts, modern, appliqué, and folk art.  I 
think it’s interesting how, as quilters, our preferences may 
change over time as we are exposed to different types of 
quilting.  When I began my quilt journey, I loved 
contemporary, art quilts.  Now, I see vintage quilts and I 
want to reproduce them in reproduction fabrics – just as 
my great, great grandmother might have done in the mid-
late 1800’s.  

Have you decided which form of quilting is your 
favorite?  And what is your “out of the box” style of 
quilting?  Did you begin liking one form of quilting and 
now your taste has changed and you like another form?  
Have you always been a piecer, but upon seeing Angela 
Lawrence’s	
   appliqué patterns, you just might add a new 
specialty to your repertoire? 
 
Happy Quilt ing, Lori Alison 

	
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Speaker - Lori Gillick – Eagle Creek Quilt Shop 

Lori Gillick is one of the owners of the Eagle Creek Quilt 
Shop, located in Shakopee, MN. The shop is housed in 
the 2,400 square foot, 1909 railroad station in Shakopee.  
The shop offers classes and special events (see 
www.eaglecreekquiltshop.com).  Lori will be sharing new 
trends in fabrics and patterns with us. 

Elaine Franks, Vice President 
       
 
 
 
 
 

MARCH PROGRAM Monday, MARCH 25th, 2013 @ 7 p.m. 
    Lori Gillick – One of the owners of Eagle Creek Quilt Shop, located in Shakopee, MN. She will be sharing new trends 

in fabrics and patterns. Eagle Creek Quilt Shop has been open since 2001. 
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Block of The Month 
The block of the month for March is the “Square and Star” 
block, finished size 12”.  Worksheet is attached to this 
newsletter.  There will be a few paper copies available at 
the March meeting for January – April blocks. 
Linda Waterman 
 
Quilt Show/ Raffle Quilt 
The first of the year has many members actively working 
on the upcoming WOW Biannual Quilt Show "Pieces of 
Our Lives", Oct. 12th 2013, at the Plymouth Creek 
Community Center.  Begin planning your quilt submission 
now.  Categories that attendees will vote on include 
Piecing, Applique, Best Use of Stars, and 
Art/Contemporary.   First, second and third place ribbons 
and prizes will be presented. 
 
Boutique donations are being accepted at WOW monthly 
meetings.  We have already received a number of lovely 
items and are seeking cute, lovely and unique 
pieces for the boutique.  
 
The raffle Quilt is "Navigating by the Stars".  The 
proceeds from the raffle will go to the Quilts of Valor and 
Sew Much Comfort, an organization who makes adaptive 
clothing for wounded veterans.   
Julie Harstad/ Patti Marrin, Shawn Taylor, Raffle Quilt 
Show Coordinators 
 
**Community Service Group** 
Community service has had a request for a lot of 
Christmas placemats for this coming season to go to the 
North Side Meals on Wheels program. This should give 
you plenty of time to use some of those Christmas scraps 
and make a few place mats during the year when you 
have a little extra time. The request is for over 100 so if 
each of us makes a couple it would be very easy to have 
this many in plenty of time.   
 
We also need ides for other groups or organizations to 
donate finished quilt to.  If you have suggestions please 
email Nancy Miller at nancy_miller@comcast.net. 
 
Thanks for the items you have donated already and for 
those yet to come. It makes a difference in our 
community. 
Nancy Mil ler, Community Service 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Board Meeting:  April 16th, 2013, 7 pm at Lund’s 
Hwy. 55 & Vickburg upstairs:  
 
 February Guild Meeting Notes – Feb. 25th, 2013, 
Medina Entertainment Center 
- President Lori Allison greeted everyone, including 1 new 
member and 3 guests. 
-Cathy Gotter from Glad Creations had a raffle quilt that 
tickets could be purchased.  
- Lori introduced our guest speaker Angela Lawrence. 
-Angela Lawrence brought in lots of vibrant applique 
quilts to share with us.  She insisted that although 
applique is not a technique most quilters use to make 
quilts, it is not as hard as it is thought to be.  Her designs 
were complex and full of color.  She gave a few tips, such 
as using a straw needle to turn applique, various threads 
she prefers, and a freezer paper method for placement. 
-A reminder of membership dues of $24.00 per year and 
$30.00 per year, if you also want a paper copy of the 
newsletter sent to you. 
- A reminder to sign up for the April workshop with Lynne 
Doyle, of Bloomin’ Minds of Council Bluff, IA.  The cost is 
$10 for room rental and $10-15 for kits.  See Elaine 
Franks to sign up for this workshop. 
-The quilt show committee needs volunteers to help with 
advertising, exhibits and speakers. 
- The 2013 budget was passed. 
-­‐	
  Birthday Club brought in over $75.00 excellent!!!  
- There were 7 quilts for Show & Share 
- Door prizes were given out. 
Respectfully Submitted 
Angela Coleman, Secretary 
 
April Workshop – Lynne Doyle 
Date: April 22, 2013, 10-4 pm 
Cost: $10.00 for room rental plus, $10-$24 for kits. 
Equipment & Supplies: sewing machine, scissors, mat 
& rotary cutter, ruler, and thread.  All other supplies 
included in kits, plus extra embellishments will be 
supplied. 
Contact: Elaine Franks @ esfranks101@gmail.com or 
(763) 843-0964. 
 
Raffle Quilt  
Please contact Patti Marrin if you are interested in helping 
work on the raffle quilt.  We had a good turn out and lots 
of fun at the last work day!  Her phone number is (952) 
881-2231. 
Thanks, Patti Marrin/ Julie Harstad 
 
 
 



Angela Lawrence Trunk Show 

 

 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Show & Share 

 
Carol Fisher peeking out from her “crazy chicken” quilt. 
 

 
Bev Romfo’s “Tulips” quilt 
 

 
Lori Allison’s rescue dog charity quilt. 
 

 
Shawn Taylor’ Log Cabin /Tree of Life quilt. 

 

 
Nancy Joens daughter brought two mini quilts ..very small pieces! 
 

 
Gail Bronner’s houses quilt. 
 

 
Jill Chatelain’s Thimbleberries Club pattern from 2002 
 

 
Jill Chatelain’s family “Dresden Plate” quilt from1933 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MARCH CHECKLIST:  
! Block of the month 

! Your Nametag 

! Birthday Club Donations 

! Show and Share 

! Community Service projects or 
donations 

! Free books, magazine and 
fabric to share 

  
 
 

WOW 2013 Officers & Committee Chairs   
President Lori Allison 952-426-9836 Iba0718@hotmail.com 

Vice President Elaine Franks 763-843-0964 esfranks101@gmail.com 
Treasurer 
Secretary 

Janet Balej 
Angela Coleman 

763-571-1975 
612-219-1118 

jbalej@netzero.com 
angela_coleman@yahoo.com 

Birthday Club Lyla West 763-537-4079 lyla@lakedalelink.net 
 Bev Romfo 763-550-1470 gbromfo@hotmail.com 

Block of the Month Linda Waterman 763-273-4598 lindawaterman1@gmail.com 
   Community Service Nancy Miller 763-424-4740 nancy_miller@comcast.net 
 Maple Grove Sr. Quilters   

Door Prizes Marjorie Russell 952-473-0863 rangermarge@mcshi.com 
               Membership Sherry Niles 952-546-8850 sherrydniles@yahoo.com 

 Diane Juul 762-550-0858 hrdmj@garthlink.net 
 Betsy Bahn 763-422-8184 ebahn@comcast.net 

Newsletter Editor Angela Coleman 612-219-1118 angela_coleman@yahoo.com 
Assistant Editor Carol Fisher 612-588-8698 Crazyq98@netzero.com 

Secret Sisters Luanne Palmer 952-938-4814 luannepal99@gmail.com 
 

Small Group Coord 
Linda Baule 
Carole Olson 

952-938-5634 
763-544-7130 

ANGEL755@aol.com 
carole_olson@msn.com 

Activities Coordinator 
Resolution Quilts 

Renelle Kunau 
Sharon Peterson 
Cindy Stenson 

763-473-5432 
303-775-7296 
612-236-6800 

wkunau@comcast.net 
smp1951@hotmail.com 
eyore1861@yahoo.com        

Sunshine & Shadows Gail Mooers 952-938-0617 glmooers@gmail.com 
Web Mistress LuAnn Sing 952-472-0825 lmsing54@mchsi.com 

Retreat Coordinators Nancy Erbst 763-389-3719 nancy@erbst.org 
 Linda Lynholm 

 
Mary Inman Forbes 

612-735-5849 
 
763-559-0703 

linda.lindholm@honeywell. 
com 
mary.inman-forbes@blackbox-
vs.com 

Quilt Show Coord. Julie Harstad 612-701-4192 julie@harstads.biz 
 Patti Marrin 952-881-2231 p.m.quiltdesign@gmail.com 

 Shawn Taylor 612-581-8236 Luv2quilt@dishmail.net 
    
    
    
    

The Women of the West Quilt Guild was 
organized in December of 1997 to 
encourage and support all levels of 
quilters.  The guild offers education, 
programs, fellowship, communication and 
community service while providing a 
place to be among people that share the 
same interest of the art of quilting.  
Meetings are held the 4th Monday 
monthly at 7 p.m. at the Medina 
Entertainment Center.  If there is a 
conflict with a holiday, another night will 
be scheduled.  The Medina Entertainment 
Center is on Highway 55 in Medina. 


